
Attention Linda Jackson, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Draft EIS period for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I urge you to veto the Stibnite mining. I do not believe Idaho needs to let a Canadian company have 

access to our state's natural resources for any reason. 

 

 

Name: Lorna Stacey 


